
McP’s  disappears  from  S.
Tahoe’s landscape

Longtime  locals’  spot  —
McP’s  Pub  in  South  Lake
Tahoe. Photos/Bill Kingman

The building came down June
14.

McP’s Pub no longer exists in South Lake Tahoe — at least for
now.

Pete  Joseph’s  place  closed  for  business  last  month  in
anticipation of the building being razed. This took place on
June 14.

Next up will be the grand opening this summer of the much
larger McP’s at the corner of Highway 50 and Stateline Avenue.
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It is going to be a restaurant, bar and nightclub on the north
end of the Chateau project in the round building.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report


